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2004-0105 Communication In Committee

Communication from the Director of Public Works informing the Council of his intent to extend
the current contract with West Allis Salvage through December 31, 2006.

Introduced: 2/18/2004 Controlling Body: Public Works Committee
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CITY OF WEST ALLIS

WISCONOSIN

WEST ALLIS. WISCONSIN
Center of Opportunity

Public Works Department MICHAEL PERTMER
Director

February 12, 2004

Mayor Bell and Members of the Common Council
7525 West Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, WI 53214

RE: Recycling Contract with West Allis Salvage
Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The City of West Allis entered into an agreement dated October 1, 1994, with West Allis Salvage Co.,
Inc. for the recycling/processing of recyclable materials collected by the City of West Allis. The
contract entered into at that time was to expire on September 30, 2001 unless, as provided in the
contract document, both parties wished to extend the contract for another three year period. To that
end, the original contract was modified and extended for the additional three years on March 27, 2001
by action of the Common Council.

The amended contract provided for, among other things, the City to have the exclusive right to extend
the terms of the contract for another twenty-seven (27) month period by notifying the contractor, in
writing, of its intent to do so no later than six months prior to the expiration of the contract.

This communication is intended to inform you that the Department of Public Works has been
extremely satisfied with the working relationship it has had with West Allis Salvage since the inception
of the City’s recycling program over fifteen years ago. Furthermore, it is my opinion that the terms
and conditions of the current contract, which will remain unchanged under the extension of the
contract, are both fair and equitable. As such, it is my intention to implement the “extension” provision
of the current agreement, effectively continuing the existing contract with West Allis Salvage through
December 31, 2006.

Should you have any questions regarding the existing recycling/processing contract and/or my
intention to extend this contract as provided therein, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

TRcdec/ JW

Michael F. Pertmer
Director of Public Works

cc: Scott Post, City Attorney
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